LONDON BOROUGH OF CAMDEN

REFERENCE TO COUNCIL – 4TH MARCH 2024

FROM THE AUDIT AND CORPORATE GOVERNANCE COMMITTEE – 29TH FEBRUARY 2024

PAY POLICY STATEMENT 2024/25

At its meeting on 29th February 2024, the Audit and Corporate Governance Committee considered a report of the Director of People and Inclusion in respect of the Pay Policy Statement for 2024/25.

RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL -

THAT the proposed pay policy statement for 2024/25 as attached at Appendix 1 of the report be agreed.

Councillor Sagal Abdi-Wali Chair, Audit and Corporate Governance Committee